**From:** Berry, Jon [mailto:Jon.Berry@breckland.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 11 July 2018 15:31 **To:** Norfolk Vanguard

Cc: James Bunten; Chrusciak, Alex; Phil Mileham

Subject: FW: EN010079 - Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm - Request for Adequacy of

Consultation Representation

**Importance:** High

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write in response to the emails below and the attached letter to confirm that Breckland Council does consider that the developer has complied with the required consultation duties to date for the above project.

There has been some negative local feedback that there has been uncertainty about the exact siting of the proposed structures and this has taken a relatively long time to pin down in the process. However, the Authority understands that this is a complex development.

I met with representatives of the developer this morning and I am also satisfied with the consultation plans around the Development Consent Order Examination.

The Local Planning Authority accepts the adequacy of the consultation.

Regards, Jon

Jon Berry Head of Development Management

Tel: 01362 656870 DDI: 01362 656248

Email: jon.berry@breckland.gov.uk

Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE